
BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS 
COUNTY OF MONMOUTH 

 
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS FOR  

MUNICIPAL PUBLIC DEFENDER SERVICES 
 
The BOROUGH OF HIGHLANDS is currently seeking proposals for 
MUNICIPAL PUBLIC DEFENDER SERVICES for the term ending December 
31, 2015.  The request for proposal (RFP) packet is available from the Borough 
Clerk or on the Borough’s website at www.highlandsnj.us. Responses must be 
delivered or mailed by Friday, May 1, 2015 at 10:00 a.m. to Carolyn M. 
Cummins, Borough Clerk, 42 Shore Drive, Highlands, NJ 07732.  Email or 
facsimile responses will not be accepted.  All questions should be directed to the 
Borough Clerk. 
 
Carolyn Cummins 
Borough Clerk 
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